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From: Kaman Wong
To: Plan Comment Mailbox
Subject: Objection for Proposal 3/19 - 173-179 Walker Street & 11-17 Hampden Street, North Sydney
Date: Wednesday, 4 November 2020 5:08:30 PM


Dear Sir/Madam, 


This is Qiwen HUANG, I'm one of the owners of the apartment building in 221 apartment
Miller St. I'm writing this to lodge my objection to Planning Proposal 3/‪19 - 173-179‪ Walker
Street & 11-17 Hampden Street, North Sydney. 


First of all, because my apartment is East facing, which is the only direction sunlight come
into my home. More importantly, this propose erected building will have cover most of the
views from my apartment too. 


Second, Walker Street is a street with bad traffic, especially during the peak hours, takes a
lots of time to get on the high way even for now. With the extensions for Venona School as
well as the building complex is currently under construct in Mclarence street. I could not
imagine the traffic condition plus ONE MORE. 


Finally, I believe it does not meet the North Sydney LEP requirement too? It is not just
about the residents from our building, but there are several resident buildings are behind,
it certainly effects them too. 


Hope this little message can deliver and someone can listen and consider our voices. 


Regards,
Qiwen 
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